
A Great Day Out 

3 1 S T  JA N UA RY  2 0 1 9   

 Herbert Strutt Primary School 

Mrs Ilic met up with pupils and their families from across school on a very 

cold  Saturday this month at Pride Park Stadium to watch Derby County 

Football Team play.  As there was such a positive response to buying tickets 

from families at school, they had the honor of meeting Rammi and going on 

to the pitch at the start of the match with the flag.  

 

Well done Golden Mile Runners!  



Year 1/2 Dodgeball         
Competition 

Well done to all of the Year 1 and 
2 children who took part in the 

Dodgeball Competition this week 
at Belper Leisure Centre. We 

were proud of you! 

Spring dates: 

 4th Feb: Y3/4 Dodgeball competition-Belper Leisure Centre 

 8th Feb:  KS2 E-Safety show and workshops (Saltmine) 

 11th Feb: Assessment week-all pupils must be in school 

 11th Feb: 4th Feb: Y5/6 Dodgeball competition-Belper Leisure  

 12th Feb: Drop in support for parents- coffee morning (9-

10am) Tots to teens and in-betweens 

 12th Feb: last Y4 swimming session 

 13th Feb: Y6 to Lea Green 

 15th Feb: Break up 

 25th Feb: WOW day-back to school 

 25th Feb: 4th Feb: Y1/2Dodgeball competition-Belper Leisure 

 26th Feb: Fire Service-Y2/6 sessions 

 1st March: National Offer day for secondary places 

 6th Mar: Y3 Parent lunches-11:45am 

 7th Mar: World Book Day 

 13th/14th Mar: Parents’ Evening 

 21st Mar: Pyjama day (£1) & film club after school (FRIENDS) 

 22nd March: INSET 4-school closed to pupils 

 3rd April: Y4 Parent lunches-11:45am 

 8th April: Outdoor Special week 

 12th April: GOLD assembly 

 12th April: Break up for Easter 

Parents have asked about 

term dates for next year; they 

are: 

2nd Sept 2019: INSET Day 1 

3rd Sept: Children’s 1st day 

Change to KS1 morning      

routine 

After February half term, we 

will be changing the morning 

routine for children in Y1 and 

Y2. They will need to come in 

to the classroom by them-

selves and settle down to 

their morning task, as they do 

in KS2. If you have a message 

for their teacher, please send a 

note in with your child to hand 

in or speak to the school 

office. 

Reception parents will contin-

ue to have the option of com-

ing in to the class as usual.  

Fundraising for the Blue Box on 

Parks Estate 

We have agreed to help fundraise 

for this project. Proceeds from 

events held this year in school 

will all go to this charity. If you 

would like to know more about 

the building and how it will be 

used go to the website: 

www.blueboxbelper.co.uk 


